
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, June 17, 2014

Study Session

Item -1

Recognition of 2013-2014 Community Youth Council
The Mayor and City Council will recognize the hard work and many hours contributed by the 
Community Youth Council to the community of Grand Island through sponsored and collaborative 
events. A short presentation will be given regarding the highlights of the 2013-2014 Community Youth 
Council year. All youth and adult members will be recognized with a certificate and a special gift will be 
given to the seniors that just graduated. Congratulations on a successful year.
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